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October 21, 2019 

David Zehner 
Precision Excavating, Inc. 
P.O. Box 790 
Hayden, CO 81639 
  

RE:    Peroulis Brothers Snake River Pit, File No.  M-2009-079 , Change of Status (CS-1) 
Acknowledgement-End of TC-1 and Commencement of Final Reclamation 

 

Dear Mr. Zehner: 

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your letter dated October 16, 2019.  
On October 21, 2019, the Division updated the above-mentioned site status to final reclamation per 
your request.  This letter is to notify you that you are no longer in Temporary Cessation (TC-1) and final 
reclamation shall be completed within five (5) years pursuant to Rule 3.1.3. 

Regarding the requirements of final reclamation, please review your approved reclamation plan.  A copy 
of which can be obtained via drmsweblink.state.co.us/ .  Enter your permit number M2009079 on the 
left had side and search.    

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 
80203.  Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ 
state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
Ec:   Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS
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